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From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Assunta Ferrante
Subject: FW: [External] Re zoning order file no MZO.24.001.AMENDMENT FILE OP.24.014. BYLAW AMENDMENT FILE

Z.24.031
Date: Tuesday, October 22, 2024 3:39:48 PM

 
From: melita mizzi  
Sent: Tuesday, October 22, 2024 3:38 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Re zoning order file no MZO.24.001.AMENDMENT FILE OP.24.014. BYLAW
AMENDMENT FILE Z.24.031

 

 
My Name is Melita Mizzi . I reside on Martin Grove Rd Woodbridge Ont. L4L-6H1.
I vote against this proposal .This is going to bring more congestion to the area which we have
more than enough as it is . We had  so many car accidents and deaths on Martin Grove a. This
is going  to turn Woodbridge into a dump. This is not the Woodbridge I moved to in 1986.  
Thank you . Regards Melita Mizzi
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